
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
December 2020 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS PARTY 

 

 

We have arranged a Christmas Party for children in Year 1 to take place on Monday 

14th December 2020. 

 

The children may come to school in their party clothes.   As they will be wearing them 

all day – nothing too precious or impractical please. 

 

We will be supplying all the food and drinks this year. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

 
 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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